
 
9/12/18 
Interims 
Issued 
 
 
9/18/18 
Booster-
thon Kick 
Off! 
 
 
9/20/18 
Student  
Pictures 
 
9/20/18 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
 
9/21/18 
8:45am 
Mid-Booster 
Meeting 
 
 
 
9/27/18 
FUND RUN 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 
 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

It is hard to believe, but we have been in school four weeks already.  It has been a smooth 
start and our students are working back into the routine well. I would like to thank you 
parents for the outstanding job you have done getting your children to school on time this 
year. Attendance and tardiness are part of our school improvement plan this year. Our 
data from last year showed that we had 18% of our students missing over 10% of the 
school days, or 18 or over days of school. That is over three weeks of school! Clearly, 
students are unable to learn the curriculum if they are not in school. This is not to say we 
want children to be in school when they are sick, but when they are healthy we need them 
here! 

Interims will be going home on Wednesday, except for grade levels that are conferencing 
with parents in person. We will not be printing paper report cards, unless you request one. 
Each report card is many sheets of paper and we feel most of you would rather look at it 
digitally through the Home Access Center. If you have not set up your HAC account, (Home 
Access Center), please do. You do not need any passwords from the school, simply login to 
the St. Johns County Schools website. Across the top, you will see the HAC icon, click to 
enter HAC and set up your account.  Additional information will go home this week to help 
you through the process.  

Remember that parking is no longer permitted on Magnolia Drive; please follow our 
established drop off and pick-up procedures as outlined in the Parent-Student Handbook.  

Thank you again for your hard work getting students to school on time! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

10th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Nolen Miller, Riley Shoff, Phoebe Inman, Tibor Szabo,  

Joseph Craig 

SECOND GRADE: Coraline Fagans, Julia Bailey, Maizey McCloghrey,  

Colby Carreira, Miles Johnson, Savannah Guinn, Amelie Vighetti,  

Dimitrios Chaconas 

THIRD GRADE: Zoey Fox, Shelbey Fox, William Garcia, Rex Mainville,  

Wilder Middaugh, Brennan Shaefer, Soleil Cromwell, Gracie Johnston,  

Rafael Soto 

FOURTH GRADE: Elice Molgren, Maks Caudill, Adelaide Pacetti,  

Jack Sharman, Liam Gabaldon, Nolan Embrey, Eve LeGrand 

FIFTH GRADE: Emry Hogan, Thomas Pete, Lauren Gibson,  

Mikayla Sailor, Johnny Daugherty, Rachel Moon, Daniel Hett, Julianna Tozer,  

Paxton Beidle 

 

 

 

Reminder 

 Extended Day  

Payments are due 

September 15th. A 

late fee will be 

charged on the 16th of 

the month. Please  

submit payments to 

Laura Inman in the 

Front Office. 

Thanks:) 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: September 11th- 
September 17th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonette with  
Marinara Dipping Sauce, Home-Style Chicken  
Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken 
Nuggets and WG Roll 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara, Chicken 
Nuggets and WG Garlic Toast 
Friday–BBQ Chicken, Cheeseburger, Mini Corn 
Dogs, WG Garlic Toast 
Monday– Mac & Cheese, Chicken Nuggets, BBQ 
Max Snax with WG Roll 

 

 Thanks to everyone who came to our first 
meeting last week.  We had an incredible turn out.  
The next PTAO meeting is September 20th at 8:30am.  
We will be discussing the upcoming Fun Run 
(September 27th), Fall Festival (October 26th) and we 
will be voting on the budget.  Hope to see you there! 
 We have had such a great response to Paint-a-
Tile, we are adding an extra day; Wednesday,  
September 26th.  Email us at:  

rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com  
If you would like to switch to that day or if you want 
to sign up.  Also, please keep your Box Tops! The col-
lection date is coming up soon!  Last year, we raised 
$1500, let’s keep clipping! 

Business Partners 
 

Beach Comber- Beacon Donor 

The Beach Comber is located where A Street 
meets the Atlantic Ocean (2 A Street).  It is the only 
beachfront restaurant in St. Augustine Beach.  Open 
from 11am to 9 weekdays and until 10pm Friday and 
Saturday, they serve chowders, street tacos, huge 
burgers, great wings, fresh local seafood and the cold-
est beverages on the island.  (904) 471-3744 

Lighthouse Pediatrics- Beacon Donor 

 Lighthouse Pediatrics makes it a priority to 
establish an open, cooperative relationship with our 
patients.  Their goal is to achieve optimum health for 
your child and to make each visit a good experience 
for your child. They prefer scheduled appointments, 
however walk-ins are welcome! (904) 342-7648   
lighthouse-pediatrics.com 

Coastal Foot and Ankle- Beacon Donor 

 Dr. Richard Johnson, DPM, FACFAS is raising 
the standard of podiatric care in the northeast Florida 
area. Their doctors and staff are dedicated to the di-
agnosis and treatment of problems relating to the 
lower extremity.  They want you pain free and back to 
your active lifestyle.  cfawc.com (904) 826-1900 

  

PTAO News 

A HUGE  

“Thank You”  
to Ben & Jerry’s Ice Cream on St George Street 

for a wonderful Spirit 
Night! 

Register with Extended Day   

mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com
mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com

